
12/12/2020 

MR Kelly Hammond 
11 Bert Close ST 
Warriewood NSW 2102 
kelly.hammond@ingenico.com 

RE: DA2020/1489 - 8 Forest Road WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102

Please advise of where the access will be as "Warriewood Grove" Residents own and pay 
insurance on the bridge and have done so for many years, the access for this new 
development is "8 Forest Road Warriewood" not Jubilee so why is the access to this new 
development on Jubilee/Bert Close.
I strongly object to our access road being used for this development, as it stands we can not 
even get out of our street at 5.00pm due to industrial area traffic, with this development feeding 
another 160 cars approx, how is this going to be manageable?
What if there is a medical emergency or a bush fire????
Please use your common sense and enforce the access to this development from the 
development address "8 Forest Road'. 

Sent: 12/12/2020 11:54:10 AM
Subject: Online Submission


